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[bookmark: _GoBack]Extended appointment hours at GP surgeries

This winter we’re increasing the availability of appointments at evenings and weekends so that you can access an appointment when you need to.

You can pre-book a routine appointment to see a one of the primary care team in the evenings (6.30pm to 8pm) or at weekends. This may be with a nurse, GP or other member of the team. 

To arrange an appointment speak to the practice receptionist or member of the practice team during normal practice opening hours.

Please keep routine appointments unless you are too unwell to attend. If you feel you need to be seen urgently, contact your surgery and, if appropriate, they will arrange an urgent appointment.

If you have an appointment but no longer need it, please do contact your surgery to cancel it so that it is available for someone else.
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Visit www.nhs.uk/staywell for helpful tips and advice




